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Update on FIFA media briefing on security

FIFA president Joseph S Blatter will now also take part in the media press conference on Friday, 5 March 2010, where
various representatives will present findings from the 2010 FIFA World Cup security workshop that will be held 4-5 March at
FIFA in Zurich. Media are again reminded that to request an accreditation for the press conference they must send an e-
mail to the FIFA Media department by Tuesday 2 March to .
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